Roma, 14/08/2018

Flying Junior Italian Open Championship 2018
20th - 25th August - Porto San Giorgio
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Hi everyone!

The next Flying Junor italian open championshipis just around the corner.

This year before the competition it is possible to partecipate to some training days. Boat training and
classes about diferent themes (such as thecnical, regulation, ecc.) are planned for the three days before
the competition.

This could be a good way, especially for the youngest teams, to improve their sailing.

The sailing week attracted much teams then usual championship, with more then thirty teams this is
going to be one of the most attended national regatta of the last twenty years.

It would be amazing to have with us some teams from abroad.

Allof you are invited to partecipate to our sailing week and our open championship.
(there is not entry fee for teams who come form abroad)
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